
 

 

Dear Colleague 
 

LEICESTERSHIRE SCHOOLS’ FORUM 
 
I would like to invite you to a meeting of the Leicestershire Schools’ Forum to be held on 
Monday, 4 December 2017 at 2.00 pm at  Beaumanor Hall, Beaumanor Drive, 
Woodhouse, Leicestershire with the room being available from 1.30 pm. 
 
Please see below for the agenda for the meeting.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

Karen Brown / Bryn Emerson (Tel. 0116 305 6432) 
 
E-Mail karen.m.brown@leics.gov.uk / bryn.emerson@leics.gov.uk 

 

 
AGENDA 

 
 
Item  Paper 

 
1. Apologies for absence/Substitutions.  

2. Minutes of the Meeting held on 6 November 2017 (previously 
circulated) and matters arising. 
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3. 2018/19 School Funding Formula - outcome of consultation  

Due to the consultation closing on 30 November this will be a 
verbal update. 

4. Any other business.  

5. Date of next meeting.  

Monday 22 January 2018 
 
Wednesday 28 February 2018 
 
All at 2.00 – 4.00 pm at Beaumanor Hall 
 

 
 


